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  Summer Fair 
Friday 27th June   

9th June 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,   
  
We are very excited to invite you all to the PTA Summer Fair which will take place straight 
after school on Friday 27th June. We will have tombolas, games, soak the teacher, bouncy 
castles, refreshments and much more to look forward to!   
 

If you would like to help with the planning or set up of the fair, the PTA would love to hear 
from you! Please get in touch via our email address above or phone the school office. 

Dress Down Day - Friday 20th June  

We will be holding a non-school uniform day for the children on this day in return for a bottle 
of alcohol or a box of chocolates for the Summer Fair tombola. Please bring in your donation 
on Friday 20th June.   
 
Token System 
The token system will be in use again - we hope you find this a convenient way to take part 
in the Summer Fair activities.  Tokens will be available to buy on your way in to collect your 
children at the end of the day on 27th June, and throughout the fair. 
 
To make things easy we will pre-prepare tokens in envelopes to the value of £5, along with 
plenty of loose tokens to buy individually.  Each token is worth 50p. 
 
The stalls and games will accept tokens only, but refreshments can also be purchased with 
cash. We are hoping this will keep any queuing to a minimum and allow the children to easily 
participate without carrying money around. 
 

Toy and Teddy Stall 

At the Summer Fair we will again be holding our Adopt a Teddy stall, in addition we will also 
be selling preloved toys and games. If you have any clean, new / nearly new soft toys or are 
having a clear out of any toys / games / gifts in good condition then please send them into 
school on the dress down day along with your tombola donation. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support, all money raised by the PTA this year will 
be contributing towards buying new resources for school.  

 

We look forward to seeing everyone at the Summer Fair. 

The PTA Team 
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